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Consulate General of Greece
Johannesburg

Johannesburg, 30 June 2020

ANAKOINQYXH

To T'eviko Tlpo&eveio, evnuepmvel Twg N Tpobespio VTOBOANG AITHCEDY
yio pio 0€om emoyikod TposmmKov ™S Apyng 1og (mpoxk. amd 29/05/2020)
nopateivetal £mg kon tnv Terdptn 15 loviiov 2020.

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Consulate General would like to inform you that the submission of
curriculum vitae for the position of a Field Worker at the Consulate
General, (procl. from 29/05/2020) would be extended until Wednesday
15 July 2020.




